NOTICE

It is hereby notified that Tagore Studies Ist Semester classes will start from 11
August 2017. Classes will be held from 9.30 a.m. to 10.15 a.m. on Monday,
Tuesday, Friday and Saturday.

The venue of the classes will remain same as last Semester.

Principals of all Bhavanas and HoDs are requested to intimate the students of
their respective Bhavanas and Departments.

Wg.s.l?

(Amal Kumar Pal)
Professor & Head, Department of Bengali
&

Co-ordinator, Tagore Studies , Visva-Bharati



